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Dear Partner, 
 
We wish to inform you that an incorrect specification label was applied between June 2017 and March 
2022 to our PN 9505 Centrifugal Gas Blower (Briggs & Stratton) due to a clerical error. The incorrect label 
indicates a free air flow rating of up to 3,000 CFM. However, performance tests of this particular blower 
have determined the free air flow rating to be up to 1,390 CFM. 
 
Our website, catalog, and specification sheet for the PN 9505 Centrifugal Gas Blower (Briggs & Stratton) all 
display the correct flow data. We have trained our respective personnel to prevent this error from 
happening again. 
 
At Allegro Industries, we prioritize complete customer satisfaction and value our partnerships. If you have 
purchased our PN 9505 Centrifugal Gas Blower (Briggs & Stratton) with an incorrect specification label, 
please reach out to our Technical Service Department at techsvc@allegrosafety.com or (800) 622-3530, 
and we will be happy to send out a replacement label at no cost to you.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you and look forward to serving you in 
the manner of which you’ve come to expect from Allegro Industries! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Allegro Management 
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